Our Elders

Elder Gene Broeder 631-5529 /

rancherman@hotmail.com

Elder James Buck

631-1735 /

disciple42091@gmail.com

Elder Randy Hoff

631-2075 /

rhoff@vistabeam.com

Elder Byron Holzworth

631-4084 /

b.hworth69@gmail.com

Elder Dan Howard

631-1009 /

dhoward@drdanhoward.com

Elder Dean Keener

631-7194 /

jusnuff@vistabeam.com

Elder John Trimble

225-2575 /

johntrimble5@gmail.com

Mitchell Berean Church

Nov 7th & 8th

Pastor Ben Phillips

Be A Disciple: Chair 2

John 1:43, Mark 8:34



Our Staff

Pastor Jon Simpson /
308-631-5475
pastorjon@mitchellberean.com

Pastor Ben Phillips / 970-580-4869

pastorben@mitchellberean.com

Deidra McCarthy / 308-623-2320 or 308-631-1312 mbcoffice@mitchellberean.com

Amie Reuter / 308-672-4461 amie@mitchellberean.com

Keisha Martinez / 970-412-6816

keisha@mitchellberean.com

Ken Boehr / 308-672-6185 ken@mitchellberean.com

Ways to Give

 By Mail You can send your tithe to Mitchell Berean Church PO Box 215 Mitchell NE 69357, Online You can give online though Realm or mitchellberean.com, You can text MitchellBereanGive and the amount you want to give to this number 73256





Thanksgiving Box Ministry

Ways you can Participate

- 1. Shop Safeway's Turkey Bucks Program Now Through the end of December! (That's right the collect till the end of the year so keep hopping and adding those Turkey Bucks in \$1, \$5, & \$10 Amounts. This money helps pay for the Turkeys Safeway donates to our boxes.
- 2. Shop to fill a box with the items that will fill the box along with the Items donated from Safeway's Turkey Bucks Program, these items can be purchased wherever you prefer to shop.
- 3. If you know of family that would benefit from a box please email Deidra at mbcoffice@mitchellberean.com or call her at 308-631-1312 or 308-623-2320

Bring Back the Items to the church by Nov 15th.

We are still in the planning of how we will pack and deliver these boxes please be watching the next few weeks for more information on how we will handle this process.



We will have a Packing party on Nov 7th from 2-5 upstairs at the church. We have several items to fill boxes but if people would like to bring more items to contribute that would be great. Come pack a shoes box with us!

National Collection Week is November 16th—22nd

It's Time For Operation Christmas Child

Boxes are now Available for Pickup! Start gathering those supplies and other small items to pack your boxes.

Exciting News!! We will be a drop off site for our area this year so tell your friend's & co-workers they can bring their boxes here during National Collection Week Watch the bulletin for times will be open that week for Drop Offs you can also bring your boxes back during our weekend service times. It will look different this year due to OCC'S Covid-19 Protocols.

If you would like to volunteer to help during Collection week please contact Amie Reuter at 308-672-4461

Need more information on these things call our Church office and we can connect you with someone 308-623-2320







Core Classes